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Sent: 16 May 2018 13:45
To: Planning
Subject: 18/00792/OUT for the attention of Mr P Feehily

Thank you for the notice of planning and I would like it noted that I strongly object to more houses being built around us. Not only would it decrease the value of our property but it would also destroy a vital land mark for our community. For ever it seems we have had a farm shop in the village which also hosts many events throughout the year including the car boot sale every other week. The congestion in traffic during rush hour would be horrendous as we have all been struggling to come to terms with all the developments which has completely surrounded us as it is. To build here would be the final straw for Bodicote village as I am sure many will agree. I would like the farm shop to stay as it is. 

Eileen Meadows. 30 Park End Bodicote OX154DF.
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